
  
 

 

 

 

 

To 

 

 
Ref: HW/JW 

Providers of Community Pharmacy Combined Contract 
Knowsley  
 
 
 
27 August 2020  
 
 
 
 
Dear Pharmacy  
 
Your current contract expired on 31 March 2020 but due to the arrival of the COVID-
19 pandemic new contracts were delayed, however we are in a position to re-issue 
these. Please find enclosed the Community Pharmacy Combined Contract for 1st 
October 2020 until 30th September 2023.  
 
Please can you return your authorised signatory sheet and all the required 
documentation (see checklist) to Mike Coleman, Contacts Officer 
mike.coleman@knowsley.gov.uk no later than 25 September 2020. On the signatory 
sheet please can you also indicate the services you intend to provide and details of 
your opening hours.  
 
Please note that we reserve the right to pause your accreditation in 
PharmOutcomes if we do not receive the appropriate documentation by the 25 

September 2020. 
 
The revised charges schedule can be found in Appendix E, page 67. Please note the 
new charges will be effective in PharmOutcomes from 01 October 2020. 
 
You will note that you no longer have to provide evidence of Pharmacist’s CPPE as it 
is your responsibility to ensure these are maintained and up to date as specified 
within the contract and via the relevant service specifications.  
 
For the needle and syringe exchange service, you will also be responsible for 
ensuring that your clinical waste audit is in place and that a copy is also sent to us. 
Please refer to the enclosures below.  
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If you have any queries please contact Kelly Claffey, Commissioning and Contracts 
Officer via kelly.claffey@knowsley.gov.uk or 07385 34762. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Helen Williams 
Head of Service – Whole Life Commissioning 
Direct Line: 0151 443 4252 
Email: helen.williams@knowsley.gov.uk  
 
 
Enclosures: 
 

1. Pharmacy Combined Contract 
2. Signatory sheet 
3. Clinical waste audit 
4. Required documentation checklist 
5. Notes to Pharmacy Service Contract 2020 
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